
Send message to the board 

To the Editor: 

The San Luis Obispo County Board of Supervisors voted 4-1 to cast $90,000 of benefit units by the 
county Flood Control District in favor of the Nipomo Supplemental Water Project. 

Fourth District Supervisor Paul Teixeira voted against the project and made the motion that SLO 
County cast a neutral vote but failed to get a second. He felt residents of the South County should 
decide this issue, not the San Luis Obispo County Board of Supervisors. 

If these supervisors want to take part in South County politics, I believe it only fair that we get involved 
in their upcoming re-election campaigns. Adam Hill and Jim Patterson are up for re-election and are 
being challenged by Ed Waage and Debbie Arnold. On April 28, both candidates are being hosted at a 
barbecue at Root Ranch. 

South County people, get involved. It is tax-deductible, a day out, and you will be sending a message to 
these other four supervisors that their vote of $90,000 in favor of NCSD and the water bond is not 
appreciated. 

Send a check and send a message, and mail your “no” vote in today. 

Bob Blair 

Past NCSD director 

Arroyo Grande 
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